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August 3rd, 2021 

 

Parent Information  
Week of 8.3.21 

Dear Jaguar Community,  

 

School officially starts in on Thursday, August 5th. The students maybe excited but so are the teachers. Everyone is 

working so hard to make this year FABULOUS! #Jagtastic21.22 

 

Bell Schedule:  

The bell schedule will be attached to this email and online:  

• The first bell rings for students will ring at 9:09 A.M.  

• 1st period will start immediately at 9:15 A.M.  

• Lunch times vary by grade.  

ALL students will be dismissed from school at 4:15 P.M. except on Wednesday when students will be dismissed at 

3:15P.M. 

 

Transportation: 

BUS - If students were routed to a bus, transportation called individual families by phone. There will be more 

transportation information being released tomorrow by TUSD.  

 

PARENT PICK-UP/DROP-OFF – Valencia is a one-way entrance and one-way exit. Please enter on Irvington then 

follow the exit to S Camino De Oeste. Parent drop-off is by the benches after the flagpole. See attached picture.  

 

COVID Expectations:  

Masks are optional but encouraged for students. Your family can make the decision about wearing a mask. We will still 

be following cleaning policies, encouraging handwashing or use of hand sanitizer. Your child is welcome to bring hand 

sanitizer and use on their own.  

 

Uniforms:  

Valencia is a uniform school. The colors for the uniform are navy, white, black, and khaki. Students will be expected to 

wear the school uniform everyday throughout the school year starting the first day.  

 

What to Bring the first day of school:  

• Dress in school uniform 

• Water Bottle 

• Schedule, picture of schedule or access to Student Vue 

• Pencil and writing utensils 

• Laptop – if your child doesn’t have a school issued laptop and needs one, please come to the office 

• Lunch is provided (for free) but students are welcome to pack their own lunches 
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The first day: 

• Teachers will explain what students need to be successful  

• We will go slow with students so they know the expectations 

• There will be lots of adults in bright vests to show student around or direct them 

• When in doubt have your child ask an adult, we are here to help 

 

Social Media: 

• We will be sharing pictures the first day so join our social media to see how the first day goes 

• Face Book, Twitter, and Instagram @Valencia_Jags 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone and having a positive, productive school year. Go Jags!  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Stacey Gist  
 

Stacey Gist  

Principal  

Stacey.gist@tusd1.org  
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